
DEDEAT REF NO: AR/7/546/4/11 
  
13th April 2012 
 
The Honourable Member of the Executive Council 
Department of Economic Development, Environmental Affairs & Tourism 
Private Bag X0054 
Bhisho, 5605 
 
Dear Sir 
 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO APPEAL: ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION (DEDEAT 
REF NO. AR/7/546/4/11) FOR PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF 12 HOLIDAY HOMES ON 
PORTION 3 OF FARM 695, CLIPPETY CLOP, EAST LONDON. 
 
We hereby give notice of our intention to appeal the decision relating to the above 
mentioned authorization.   
 
The appeal submission shall be e-mailed electronically to all registered Interested & Affected 
Parties, or will be available for inspection at 2 Marine Terrace, Quigney, East London within 
30 days after the 19th April 2012 (19th May 2012).  
 
This notice of intention to appeal will also be provided to the applicant within 10 days of this 
notice of intention to appeal, via e-mail.  The applicant will also be e-mailed a copy of the 
appeal submission and will be notified that it can inspect the appeal submission at 2 Marine 
Terrace, Quigney, East London within 30 days after the 19th April 2012 (19th May 2012).  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Alan Carter – alancarter@iafrica.com 
 
And also for and on behalf of the following persons per their respective instructions:  

• Greg Brett – GBrett@elmuseum.za.org 
• Kevin Cole – KCole@ elmuseum.za.org 

• Vaughan Sadie - vaughan@romerpac.co.za 

• Charmaine Weber - charmaineweber@yahoo.com 

• Gregory Varnveld - charmaineweber@yahoo.com 
• Cheryl Minkley - minkley@nahoonreef.co.za 

• Emma Minkley - emma@nahoonreef.co.za 

• Mike Rivarola - mikeriv@carifro.com 

• Marelize Smith - bond@adept.co.za 

• Alana Den Breeyen  - alanadb@sun.ac.za 
 
Please contact as per e-mails above or collectively address to: 
Alan Carter 
PO Box 8145 Nahoon, 5210 
083-379-9861 
alancarter@iafrica.com 
 


